PUBLIC NOTICE

CANCELLATION OF THE CITY OF
LAGUNA NIGUEL REGULAR CITY
COUNCIL MEETING OF
February 16, 2021

The Regular Meeting of the Laguna Niguel City Council scheduled
for Tuesday, February 16, 2021 has been cancelled.

The next Regular Meeting of the Laguna Niguel City Council is
scheduled to be held on Tuesday, March 2, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. in
the Council Chambers located at 30111 Crown Valley Parkway,
Laguna Niguel, California.

Dated: February 11, 2021 m

Eileen Gomez
City Clerk




